
Brian Schultz 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good morning, 

Brian Schultz 
Tuesday, February 01, 2022 8:21 AM 
Dale Eastmond 
Mark Long; Jeff Bates; 'rh2514@att.com' 
RE: Dckt.20210176 title change request 

FILED 2/1/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00910-2022 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Per your request we have updated the title for Dkt 20210176 to "Request for approval of amendment to the ILEC to ILEC 
interconnection agreement between BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a AT&T Southeast and 
Quincy Telephone Company d/b/a TDS Telecom." 

Sincerely, 

g,~s~ 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e­
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Dale Eastmond <DEastmon@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2022 8:14 AM 
To: Brian Schultz <BSchultz@psc.state.fl.us> 
Cc: Mark Long <MLONG@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Jeff Bates <JBates@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; 'rh25l4@att.com' 
<rh2514@att.com> 
Subject: Dckt.20210176 title change request 

Good morning Brian, could you amend the docket title of 2021076 to say "Request for approval of amendment to the 
ILEC to ILEC interconnection agreement between BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a AT&T 
Southeast and Quincy Telephone Company d/b/a TDS Telecom." Thank you for your help. 

-Dale 
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